
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

We write to advise you that your child has their French speaking mock exam either this week 

or next (the first exam being Wednesday 9 July).   

All students have revision notes they have been using during revision sessions in preparation 

for the exam.

As this exam contributes 25% toward their overall GCSE mock results, it is essential that your 

child attends school on the day of their exam. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries and thank you for your support.

Kind regards

Mrs C Groak
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